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Request for Qualifications 2018-2019  

Geotechnical Engineering and Survey Services 

 

Walla Walla Public Schools (WWPS) is requesting statement of qualifications (SOQ) proposals from 
professional consultant firms for its capital improvement bond program. WWPS desires to retain 
professional firm(s) to provide one or both of the following services: survey and geotechnical 
engineering.   
 
SOQ proposals shall be no longer than 10 pages and submitted in PDF format. SOQ proposals shall 
include the following information: 
1. Letter of Interest 
2. Pertinent Staff Bios  
3. Relevant, Recent Project Experience 
4. Contact Information for 3 Recent Client References 
 
Interested consultants must provide the SOQ proposal via e-mail to the District’s Project Manager, 
Wenaha Group. Deadline for electronic submission is November 23, 2018 at 4 p.m. PST. Contact 
Cassie Hibbert at chibbert@wenahagroup.com. 
 
WWPS reserves the right to reject any proposal not in compliance with prescribed procedures and 
requirements and may reject for good cause any or all proposals upon a finding of WWPS that it is in 
the public interest to do so. 


